
410-768-7000 / TTY 1-800-492-4575 / www.mva.maryland.gov 

 

 
6601 Ritchie Highway N.E.                       
Glen Burnie, MD 21062
      

 

  D-09-16-02 

 

Date:   September 12, 2016 

To:   All Dealers  

RE:   Excise Tax Credit for Plug-In Electric Vehicles 

 

Please be advised the allotted funds for plug-in electric vehicles for fiscal year 2017 have been depleted.  
The program has ended and we will not accept or process any excise tax credits for plug-in electric 
vehicles.  Please alert your customers to this information prior to their purchase. 

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact the MVA’s Refund Department at 410-768-
7346. 
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